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If you are required to deposit for employment taxes (Forms 941, 943, 940, 344, 945,
CT-1, or 1042), excise taxes (Form 720), or income taxes (Form 1120), you will receive a
Welcome Package shortly, which includes instructions for making your deposits
electronically through the Electronic Federal Tax Payment System (EFTPS). A Personal
Identification Wumber (PIN) for EFTPS will also be sent to you under separate cover.
Please activate the PIN cnce you receive it, even if you have requested the services of a
tax professicnal or representative. For more information about EFTPS, refer to
Publication 966, Electronic Choices to Pay All Your Federal Taxes. If you need to
make a deposit immediately, you will need teo make arrangements with your Fimanecial
Institution to complete a wire transfer.

The IRS is committed to helping all taxpayers comply with their tax filing
cbligations. If you need help completing your returns or mesting your tax cbligatiems,
Authorized e-file Providers, such as Reporting Agents or other payroll service
providers, are available to assist you. Visit www. irs.gov/mefbusproviders for a
list of companies that offer IRS e-file for business products and services.

IMPORTANT REMINDERS:

+ Keep a copy of this notice in your permanent records. This notice is issued only
one time and the IRS will mot be able to generate a duplicate copy for you. You
may give a copy of this document to anyone asking for proof of your EIN.

+ Use this EIN and your name exactly as they appear at the top of this notice on all
your federal tax forms.

+ Refer to this EIN en your tax-related correspondence and documents.
+ provide future officers of your organization with a copy of this notice.

Your name control asscciated with this EIN is ADAT. You will need to provide this
information along with your EIN, if you file your returns electronically.

Safegquard your EIN by referring to Publication 4557, Safequarding Taxpayer
Data: A Guide for Your Business.

¥ou can get any of the forms or publications mentioned in this letter by
visiting our website at www.irs.gov/forms-pubs or by calling 800-TAX-FORM
{B00-829-3676) .

If you have questions about your EIN, you can contact us at the phone number
or address listed at the top of this notice. If you write, please tear off the
stub at the bottom of this notice and include it with your letter.

Thank you for your cooperation.



